Solar Panel Proposal

The location by the front of the school is a good spot for the solar panels to be for multiple
reasons. First there is enough space for the solar panels, and they can be easily put on the roof
of the school. Also it can be easily put there on top of the roof, by propping it on top of the roof.
Rather than having to get a stand to prop it up. In addition if the solar panels ever fall they’ll fall
on a surface, and not a high drop. Second there usually won’t be any shade in the front of the
school on sunny days. In other areas, the school building might shade the solar panels, but in
the front of the school the solar panels won’t be shaded by another part of the building. Lastly
it's visible to all students. The front of the school is an area where many students might be, and
will be able to see the solar panels. When being dropped off, during dismissal time, or just going
outside the students can see the solar panels. In conclusion the front of the school is a good
place for the solar panels to be, as there will be enough space, easily transferred there, less
shade, and visible to students.



